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Greetings quilters!  

We are looking forward to our relaxing, busy, fun weekend quilting at Kirchenwald. Our weekend 

begins on Friday evening, March 21st.    Our first gathering will start at 7:00 p.m.  We will be staying in 

Schreiberhaus. All bedding (sheets, blanket, pillow, quilt) and towels are provided at no additional cost.  

As we have done in the past, we have the option of either coming early on Friday or Thursday evening 

and spending the extra night. Since we are staying in Schreiberhaus there is an additional $70 charge 

for Thursday night. 

A light breakfast of baked oatmeal will be available Friday morning.  Lunch and Dinner will be your own 

responsibility.  The group may decide to get takeout or go to a local restaurant.   For those planning to 

arrive on Thursday, please do not arrive before 3:00 Thursday afternoon. If you have any special  

dietary, mobility or other needs and did not indicate this on your registration, please call Cindy at 

717-512-4645 to inform us of your needs as soon as possible. 

We will have tables and electrical cords set up in the conference room of Schreiberhaus. Remember 

your sewing machine, pins, scissors, needles, cutting mat and rotary cutter and any special thread for 

your projects. If you have anything you would like to share, pattern books, etc., we will have a table 

available for contributions to share. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the weekend, please feel free to call Cindy at (717) 512-

4645.    We are looking forward to our time together! 

Peace, 

Winnie Youse & Cindy Brommert 


